
Interoffice Memo 
from the Department of Human Resources 

To: Heidi Mercer - Superintendent 

From: Adam Weldon – Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources 

Date: September 10, 2025 

Re: Shared Services – 2025-26 

Submitted for your approval, please see the attached list of 2025-26 Shared Time 
Services new hires 
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